
Image: IC 1396B Nebula by the 2.5-m Isaac Newton Telescope. Nick Wright (UCL) and the IPHAS collaboration.

The 7  NEON Observing School
La Palma Observatories, La Palma, Spain, 23 June – 5 July, 2008
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The Network of European Observatories in the 
North (NEON) is pleased to announce the 7th 
NEON Observing School. The school is sponsored 
by the European Community, Marie Curie Actions 
and supported by OPTICON and the European 
Astronomical Society (EAS).

The purpose of the summer school is to provide 
the opportunity for young researchers to gain 
practical experience in observational techniques, 

European Union. Applications from other European 
countries will also be considered.

The application deadline is 31 March 2008

For details, see: 

www.eso.org/neon-2008

www.iap.fr/eas/neonNew.html

data reduction and analysis. Students will carry out 
research projects directly at the telescope by 
conducting observing runs in small groups under 
the supervision of experienced astronomers. These 
practical exercises will be complemented by 
lectures on observational techniques. 

The school is principally open to astronomy PhD 
students and postdocs who are nationals of a 
Member State or an Associate State of the 
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